SYDNEY GRAMMAR SCHOOL

Invitation

Preparatory Rugby Camp

ST IVES AND EDGECLIFF PREPARATORY SCHOOLS
RUGBY CAMP

Friday 26 April, 2019
9am - 12.30pm

The Camp is open to any boy (K-6).
The camp will be conducted by the SGS Director of Rugby and SGS coaching staff.
The number of Prep boys who can attend is unlimited.

Where: Weigall
Cost: $40 (charged to your School Account after camp concludes)

Bring: Rugby boots, running socks, mouthguard, appropriate rugby gear,
light snack and waterbottle

To register your son please email Jo Thame mt@sydgram.nsw.edu.au
no later than Monday 1 April
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